
 

ACC Meeting Minutes – November 13, 2018 at 4pm 
  

Aspen/Teacher Update 
  
Dr. Gayle-  
Ms. Peterson –  
Mrs. Torvik -  
 
Secretary 
Stephanie Smitley -  
 
Treasurer 
Nicole Suyak – Our free trial for the directory expires on the 20th. I will be making the 
payment this week. Book Fair money will be delivered Thursday. 
 
Fundraising 
         Book Fair (Sheryl Paulson Price & Jaime Weese)-  

● The school looks Enchanted! Thank you to Jaime, Monica, and their volunteers. 
● Thank you to everyone who donated to the Book Fair! We could still use two (2) 

extension cords for the registers. If anyone would like to donate (or even lend) 
them, it would be appreciated. 

● There are still a number of volunteer shifts for the actual fair. Cashiers, mascot 
actors, mascot handlers, and general helpers are still needed. If you don’t see a 
sign up in your desired time, be sure to check the volunteer shift in the other 
online fair link. Kristi, our local Scholastic rep, will be visiting the teacher preview 
on Thursday (11/15) to help train on registers, provide support, and meet our 
staff. Families are welcome to drop in and say hello! 

● Book Fair Science talk: Restoring Enchanted Forests was a great success.  Dr. Shea, 
Director of Natural Lands at Saint Olaf college delivered a 30 minute discussion on the 
benefits of recreating forests from farm land.  

● Many teachers have supplied their wish lists, but we also encourage students to 
go online, fill out, and share theirs with friends and family members. 

● Family fair preview on Friday, 11/16 from 2:45-4:15pm, and the fair will run 
through conferences, per usual. 

● Our decorations have sustained damage. We will need to revisit the spring 
decorating schedule. 

● If the extended book fair is a success, we may extend the length of the spring fair 
and try to incorporate All for Books activities during I Love to Read Month.  

○ A reminder email to teachers to make their wish lists would be helpful. 



 

○ K-5 involved with handprints, 6-8 with a science talk. 
○  

SCRIP (Heather) -. Just placed an order yesterday - 5 families. Ordered cards to 
sell at conferences. Heather will be there Monday and part of Tuesday, got her 
kids for the rest of the time. Amazon is now doing gift cards too. Barnes & Noble 
and Target $5 cards will be available for classroom drawings. 
Dinners (Nicole) - March for VFW dinner? Probably March to stay away from I 
Love to Read Month. We made $485 from Chipotle night.  
Box Tops (Holly Johnson) – March or April big competition to bring them in.  
 

School Liaison 
Nicole Suyak- Working with Diane Hummel and other office staff for last minute 
volunteers (picture day, Spirit Wear).  
 
Social Media Coordinator 
Sheryl Paulson- 

● The ACC Facebook page has 300 followers, but averages 72 post views. Please 
like & share, as appropriate. 

● Top Post October--Ninja Warrior (236 views) 
● Conference meals sign up & Scholastic sign up geniuses also saw a lot of activity 
● Keep sending anything you need pushed out to the page! 

Hospitality and Outreach Committee 

 

Coffee Fundraiser ​​ (Holly) 

Idea for fundraiser selling coffee. Stephanie Peterson will bring to the Board next 
month. 

Conference Meals (Maggie) 
Still some openings for help.  

 
Special Events 
Corporate Sponsorship Program:  
Ninja Warrior Fundraiser - We raised 94% and had 1,900 in corporate sponsorship 
matches!  



 

2019-20 Fundraiser set to be Sept 23-Oct 7 - Funds will go towards technology. 
Planning will start around March of 2018.  

Holly - We will tie it to the spring book fair and conferences. This way we can have 
samples of the coffee.  

 

NEXT ACC MEETING January 8, 2018 After School in Ms. Peterson’s room. 


